



3399 County Airport Drive Howell, Michigan 48855 517-546-6675 Fax 517-546-6656 Mark D. Johnson - Airport Manager

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Livingston County Board of Commissioners

FROM:

Mark D. Johnson

Airport Manager

DATE:

March 18, 2025

RE:

PFAS Grant Agreement

The Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy (EGLE) requires additional groundwater testing for PFAS and related chemicals that were used to extinguish the fire from an aircraft accident in January 2017. The aircraft insurance company paid for initial testing, but the claim has been closed.

These grant funds will pay for the testing and reporting required by EGLE.

It is anticipated that there will be quarterly testing and reporting and a final report will be issued at the completion of the project.

There is no local share required for the grant.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

